i NOV 50 1989

*MEMORANDUM FOR: Robert B. A, Liccierdo, Reactor Engineer (Nuclear)
Plant Systems Branch
Division of Systems Technology

FROM: Thomes E. Murley, Director
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
SUBJECT: DIFFERING PROFESSIONAL VIEW

In my September 13, 1989 memorendum, Item ] stated that the staff should
fssue 1ts evalustion of the proposed Zion Technical Specifications for
containmert purge and vent system. This amendment wes expected to be issued

by November 30, 1989,

The licensee provided » new submittal on November 21, 1989, However, this
submittal is significantly different from the origina) submittal, Therefore,
the submitta) will be renvticed in the Federal Register, The staff's
evaluation of the revised submittal is S%K%E!‘!‘gg'SSKﬁcry 15, 1990, However,
since this issue 1s now being reviewed as & Differing Professional Opinion,

final staff actien on the licensee's request will not be taken until the
review group headed by Dr. Ross completes 1ts review of this issue.

QOriginal signed by
James H. Sniezek

Thomas £, Murley, Director
\&4 Office of Nuclear Reactor Fequlation

cc: J. Taylor
D. Ross
Fo Mireglie
F. Gillesple
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